
 

 

Roby's Way Petition 

 
Hello Orchid Bay! 

As concerned neighbors, we need your help! Excessive speeding continues to be a problem 
and been the reason for several altercations, near misses and 3 accidents since 2019. Most 
recently, speeding was the cause for the loss of one of our neighbors beloved family pets. 

We had been promised traffic calming devices by County Commissioner Ed Campi on more 
than one occasion but were denied due to neighboring communities. We are asking the 
community to come together and sign a petition to force the county's hand on installation of 
these devices to protect our families on and who use Roby's Way. 

Below are 2 addresses who have volunteered as signing locations. A clip board, pen and 
petition will be left at their front doors for you to sign at your own convenience. You can also 
respond to this email to have the petition brought to you for signing. Thank you Orchid Bay, 
for coming together for our community welfare! 

Signing Locations: 
1541 SW Jasmine Trace (Mr and Mrs Page) 
5068 SW Orchid Bay Drive (Mr and Mrs Durbin) 

Sincerely, 

Team OB 
 


